
SAF manages

Firms offer

Details

Example

2024-25 School Programs
Collaboration Proposal

SAF wants to bring architecture education directly to schools! For the 2024-25 school
year SAF is working to help middle and high school students connect directly with

architects and designers. If one of your goals is outreach, cultivating future architects
or connecting with the community, let SAF help you make this a reality.

Connecting with school groups and coordinating logistics
Providing materials and support
Celebrating your firm’s participation through social media and the SAF newsletter

Access to professionals working in the field
Creative architectural and design challenges for youth to engage with
Insights into the field

This year, Mithun hosted Maritime High School students as
they explored the challenges of building over water.
Mithun gave a presentation and provided their space
and expertise to give Maritime students the opportunity to
put themselves in a professional setting and work
alongside architects as they designed new piers for the
Seattle waterfront. 

When Where
SAF will work with firms and schools
to schedule times that are suitable

to both parties. Generally
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays

between 10a–2p are ideal.

These workshops can be held in your
office, at the school, or at the Center
for Architecture & Design depending

on your needs and the school
groups’ ability to travel.

SAF will be connecting with
middle and high schools in the

greater Puget Sound area. 

INQUIRIES:

Gwen Lennox, SAF Program Manager
gwen@seattlearchitecture.org

Who

mailto:gwen@seattlearchitecture.org

